
 

For Local 8 Members at Northwest Carpenters Trust 
March 8, 2024 

   

Effects Bargaining 
 
We are preparing to engage in "effects" bargaining with the Northwest Carpenters 
Trusts.  That is, bargaining the effects a possible merger or layoff would have on 
employees. 
 
Our bargaining survey will be used to determine bargaining priorities and elect a 
bargaining team of three (3) members.  If we have more than three volunteers, then 
we'll hold an election to fill the seats. 
 
Please fill out the bargaining survey ASAP but no later than 4pm on Friday, March 
15th, 2024.  Access the survey here. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Valarie Peaphon, Union 
Representative, at Valarie@opeiu8.org, 206-441-8880 x103 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MSLB5MV
mailto:Valarie@opeiu8.org


  

 


